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Comments: Linda Jackson,

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an area impacted

by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to our economy in the

process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project.

Midas Gold Idaho has prioritized public access to Idaho's backcountry. While the company feels Stibnite Road is

too dangerous to safely transport employees and equipment to the site, they recognized how important this route

was for residents who live in the area. The ModPRO they submitted to the U.S. Forest Service allows Idahoans

to continue to access Thunder Mountain by driving through the site when it is safe and feasible. Review

alternative 2 and you can see Midas Gold wants Idahoans to continue to have easy access to our public lands.

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest

Service to permit alternative 2 so this brownfield site can finally be restored. The comment period has been

extended once already. Sixty days gives Idahoans enough time to submit their comments and I hope there will be

no additional delays.

Thanks for your time,

Name: Michael D McLean


